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HEU Application for Membership 
and Dues Collection 
 

On June 24, 2022, the Hospital Employees’ Union (HEU) was voted in to 

represent the Support Service & HCA team members at Menno Home as 

the exclusive Bargaining Agent.   

Each member must complete an APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP and 

an ASSIGNMENT FOR FEES AND DUES form indicating you understand 

you are bound by the Constitution and By-Laws of the HEU and 

authorizing the deduction of HEU fees and dues from your wages. 

The form is located in the staff lunch/break rooms on all 

units/departments.  Please complete (clear and legible) and return the 

full form to either your supervisor or the receptionist at Menno Home  

by August 31st. 

Any Association dues that were deducted after June 24th have been 

refunded to the members.   

Thank you, 

Jeanette Lee 

Director, Human Resources 

Menno Place 
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